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33 CAPITOL STREET
CONCORD, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03301-6397

STEVEN M. HOURAN
DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL

PHILIP T. MCLAUGHLIN
ATTORNEY GENERAL

August 20, 1999

Ms. Jean E. Quinn

1043 Waukewan Road | RECEIVED

Meredith, NH 03253

AUG 24 1999
Re: High Birches Site
DEPARTMENT OF
Dear Ms. Quinn: ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

In response to your letter dated August 16, 1999, this is to inform you that the above
property is not a superfund site as your letter states. As you know the State’s contractor
remediated the property at the State’s expense. All that remains to be done at the site is some
future monitoring to ensure that the cleanup was successful.

With respect to the investigation, the matter is presently closed.

I hope that this information is responsive to your questions.

Sincerely o
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Geoffreyl]..Ransom

Assistant Attofney General
Environmental Protection Bureau
(603) 271-3679

GJR/dmn
cc: G, Dana Bisbee, Asst. Commissioner, DES

J6hn Splendore, Civil Engineer, DES
Peter Rotch, Esq., MGR& Middleton
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